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Upcoming 
Events & Trips 
Knowsley Safari Park 

Trip- Wednesday 24th May 

 

Reception to Year 1 

Transition Meeting 

Friday 26th May 9:15—

10:00 

 

School Closes 

Friday 26th May 

 

Spellings  

Please note, children do 

not need to return their 

spelling sheet each week. 

This is solely to help your 

child learn the words and 

can be kept as reference at 

home for them to refer to 

in the future.  

Our Book of The Week:  Dear Zoo 

Word of the week:  were  

Sounds of the week: oa, oo, ar   

 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Knowsley Safari Park Trip 

Please hand reply slips into the office as soon as possible.  

We currently have very few responses and would need more 

for the trip to be viable.   

PE Kits 

Please ensure your child has a bag on their peg for the 

whole duration of the week, clearly labelled. This should   

include a t-shirt, shorts and suitable footwear.  

Sun cream  

Please ensure your child either comes in wearing sun cream 

or send a bottle in with their name clearly labelled . Please 

note, we cannot directly apply sun cream but can assist   

children by talking them through the process.  

 

 

 

Fortnightly Family Task 

We are currently learning about animals from different 
parts of the world. Next week we will be looking at 
Australian animals.  How many different Australian  
animals can you think of?  

 

 

 Oswald Road  


